
 

 

Date: 13th September, 2023 
To,  To, 

The Manager,    The Manager,  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited    BSE Limited 

“Exchange Plaza”, C-1, Block-G Phirozee Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Bandra- Kurla Complex, Bandra (E)  Dalal Street 

Mumbai- 400 051  Mumbai – 400 001 

Company Symbol: MSPL  Scrip Code No.: 532650 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 (as amended), we have noticed a typographical error in the Annual Report for the Financial Year 
ended March 31, 2023, whereby the Unique Document Identification Number (UDIN) referred to in the 
standalone and consolidated Financial Statements in the report should be read as 
“23009367BGWVBL1567” & “23009367BGWVBM8063” respectively. 
 
We confirm that the error in mentioning the UDIN was inadvertent and does not reflect the true and 
accurate representation of the report's contents.  
 
The same has been updated on the Company's official website, accessible at 
https://www.mspsteel.com.  
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you. 
Yours faithfully, 
For MSP Steel & Power Limited 
 
 
 
Shreya Kar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Mem No: A41041                                                              

https://www.mspsteel.com/
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